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Helen Hyre 12/20 

 

 

 

Andrew Kile 11/25 

Lester Wrachford  12/08 

Mary Bensenhaver 12/10 

 

 

 

 

Shirley Yokum 1/02 

Alice Eye  1/08 

Melissa Smith 1/09 

Edna Alt  1/12 

Pauline Mongold 1/13 

Manford Fultz 1/15 

Maxine Reed 1/21 

Effie Eaton 1/25 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Paige Halterman is 

Odyssey Rehab's 

December CNA of the 

Month! Paige is always 

eager to help and does 

what is best for the 

residents. She is friendly 

and is never seen without 

a smile on her face. 

 With cold and flu season quickly 

approaching, we are working hard 

to protect our residents from 

unnecessary illness and ask for 

your help.   Please refrain from 

visiting the facility if you or any 

immediate family members present 

with any signs or symptoms of 

illness including: 

• Fever 

• Running Nose 

• Cough 

• Diarrhea 

• Vomiting 

Cold & Flu 
Season is Here… 

Therapy’s CNA  Spotlight 

MEMORIALS 

 
 

In Memory of Wendall Warner: 

Charlie Combs 

 
 
 

 

In Memory of Kitty Lou Barr: 

Dave & Debbie Judy 

 
 
 

Helen Hyre 12/03 

Charles Roby 12/04 

Mae Sites 12/12 

Madeline Whitecotton 12/13 

Douglas Hammer 12/16 
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Happenings in Activities…  

Visit us Online & Follow us on Social Media: 
www.grantrehabilitationcarecenter.com | www.facebook.com/GrantRehabNCare | www.twitter.com/GrantRehabNCare 

 

The Activity Department has been busy getting 

the residents involved in many things. We had all 

of the regular groups and the active games which 

the residents love to be involved in.  

 

We took some of our residents on a day shopping 

trip to Winchester, Va. They had a wonderful 

time—shopped till they dropped and had lunch at 

Chick-fa-la in the mall. We also did a small 

shopping trip to the Doller General Store in town.  

 

The monthly Birthday party was held with 

refreshments of cookies, chips, & soda. We also 

did an afternoon of hot biscuits and homemade 

Apple Butter.  

 

We have a volunteer who has been coming once a 

month to do a craft activity and has even done a 

small painting group.  

 

The 100 hall has been enjoying music, playing 

instruments, singing and laughing. They are also 

still doing lots of other groups that bring back 

memories. 

 

We thank all who come in at any time to help 

make the residents day go better. The residents do 

enjoy getting mail so if you know someone here 

they would enjoy receiving a card just thinking of 

you brings a smile to their faces.    

                                                                                                                                                              

God Bless you 

The Activity Department 

Cindy L. Evans ADC 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Notes from Social Services  
A Christmas Wish 

By:  Debra L. Brown 
 

I wish I could go back to the past, 

Of Christmases long ago. 

I wish I could see my loved ones  

Who have passed on long ago. 
 

I’d love to be that child again 

Who sat on Santa’s knee. 

Yes, all these memories that I have 

Decorating the tree. 
 

I wish I could wake Christmas morn 

To see Daddy baking ham. 

And to see my mamma making her yummy 

Famous candy yams. 
 

I wish I could go to Grandma’s house;  

Her cookies were the best. 

The pies and cakes that she would bake, 

She kept them in a chest. 
 

Her house would smell like ginger, 

With a hint of Balsam Pine. 

She’d decorate the house with lights, 

And it would surely shine. 
 

All these Christmas memories, 

It seems like yesteryear. 

I’d love to go back to the past. 

This is my Christmas prayer. 
 

Merry Christmas from the Social Services office, 

Ravenna O. Redman, Director of Social Services 

Aimee Minor, Social Worker 

Amy Rotruck, Social Services Assistant 


